## THE REPORTER

Published by the NHCC United Faculty/AFT, Local 4033
P. O. Box 38893, Houston, Texas 77088
President, Kevin Bailey; Vice-President, Alan Hall
The Reporter is designed to provide periodic information on Guild activities.

It is the intention of the North Harris County College United Faculty Guild to present a list of ten proposals to the NHCC Board of Trustees at its March meeting. Here is an outline of the Union's 1982 proposals:

Proposal One - Staggered pay increases for all college employees and one time pay boost for instructors only

Proposal Two - A \$200 per instructor increase in the faculty travel budget

Proposal Three - A faculty lounge

Proposal Four - Teaching awards

Proposal Five - An additional step in the NHCC grievance policy ending with the Board of Trustees

Proposal Six - A 27-hour two-semester teaching load for faculty

Proposal Seven - An academic dean

Proposal Eight - A college lecture series

Proposal Nine - A cooperative student book store

Proposal Ten - A child care center on campus

A full discussion of these proposals will appear in the February-March and April-May issues of The Knight.

## FACULTY LOUNGE TO BECOME REALITY

During the Board meeting on February 11, 1982, Trustees Robinson and Wells spoke in favor of the creation of a faculty lounge on this campus as well as on the second campus. In response, President Thorne stated that plans were being made for a faculty lounge on this campus; the lounge would be located in the Student Center, in the area that now serves as Pat Dawson's office. This renovation will take place sometime after the remodeling of the administrative offices.